
Project Update: January 2018 

Between December 2017 and January 14th 2018 we predominantly worked on 

determination of bryophytes species in the laboratory. Voucher specimens were 

deposited in the herbarium collection of the University of Montenegro (TGU). 

Nomenclature follows Ros et al. (2007) for liverworts and Ros et al. (2013) for mosses.   For 

all determinate species are given ecological parameters. In this part of work several 

liverworts and moss are registered as new for Montenegro and Albania. Data about this 

species will be published as scientific paper in bryology journal. 

Also during this period is done: 

 Presentation of the project at Karl-Franzens-Universität Graz, Austria. A lecture

titled as “Diversity and ecological analysis of the bryophytes of Cijevna River

(Montenegro and Albania)” held at Institute of Plant Sciences on 5th December

2017. 

 Is prepared presentation of project on 27th RSG CONFERENCE "FROM

MOUNTAINS to DEEP SEAS" which will be in Bar from 2nd to 4th February 2018. At

this conference project will be presented with lecture: Diversity and Ecological

Analysis of the Liverworts in the Cijevna River (Montenegro and Albania).

Presentation and abstraction are accepted for the conference.

Determination and storing of materials 

Presentation of the project at Karl-Franzens-Universität Graz, Austria. 




